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JOINT COMMUNICATION BY THE NEGOTIATING COMMISSIONS OF THE GOVERNMENT AND 

THE SIMÓN BOLÍVAR GUERRILLA COORDINATING BOARD ON THE POSTPONEMENT OF 

TALKS 

7 February 1992 

 

The negotiating commissions of the government and the Simón Bolívar Guerrilla 

Coordinating Board (Coordinadora Guerrillera Simón Bolívar, CGSB) notify the public that 

they have agreed to postpone restarting the talks begun last year in Caracas. They have also 

agreed to issue a joint communication as soon as possible regarding restarting the talks. 

GOVERNMENT NEGOTIATING COMMISSION AND THE CGSB NEGOTIATING COMMISSION 

Santa Fe de Bogotá, Special District 

 


